
 

New Zealand Schools Track & Field and Road Race Championships 2014. 

Welcome to the 42nd NZ Schools Track & Field and Road Race Championships to be held in Wanganui at 
Cooks Gardens on Saturday, 6th and Sunday 7th December2014.  

Planning is well underway and below are a few key points.  

Timetable:  

Newsletter 1 will be circulated in mid-August. 

Newsletter 2 will be dispatched before the start of Term 4. 

Entries open at the start of Term 4 and will close on Friday, 21st November at 12.00am. 

AGM and Managers’ Meeting will be on Friday early evening on 5th December at Wanganui Collegiate School. 

Games Village: 

At Wanganui Collegiate School. There is still accommodation available there and schools that have already 
booked will be asked to confirm numbers in the near future.  

Accommodation: 

There are many motels in Wanganui and in addition, a list of alternative type of accommodation has been 
included on our website. Wanganui Collegiate School is filling up fast and I urge you to confirm or make 
bookings before the start of Term 3.  

Wanganui I site 

Telephone:    +64 6 349 0508 

Email: info@wanganui.govt.nz 

 

Programming:  

We are working on a draft programme. There will be only minor changes to the track programme. Both pole 
vaults will be on Saturday and we are re-looking at the horizontal jump programme to accommodate the 
expected large numbers in those fields. In essence, there will be little change to last year’s programme and a 
draft programme will be promulgated in the August newsletter.  

Further information will appear on NZSSAA website and on the subsequent newsletter to be published in 
August.  

 

                    Alec McNab   Chairman of the LOC. (03/07/14) 


